
From: Kelly Bacon (CD)
To: Spencer Parr
Cc: "Josh Mitchell"; Jeremy Johnston
Subject: RE: Swiftwater Storage - CU-20-00006 - Kittitas County Parcel 15445 - Revegetation Plan
Date: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 5:07:00 PM

 
Good afternoon Spencer,
 
Thank you for submitting the revegetation plan for review and approval.   I believe you will want to
wait to begin planting until approval has been granted to ensure no changes need to be made.
 
I will work with Jeremy Johnston tomorrow to see when the plan can be reviewed.  I have included
him in the email incase I have missed anything.
 
Thank you,
 
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
 
 
 

From: Spencer Parr <spencer@washingtonlawcenter.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 5:00 PM
To: Kelly Bacon (CD) <kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Cc: 'Josh Mitchell' <jmitchell6686@hotmail.com>
Subject: Swiftwater Storage - CU-20-00006 - Kittitas County Parcel 15445 - Revegetation Plan
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links,
open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and
have verified the content is safe.

 

Ms. Bacon:
 
Please see hereto attached our revegetation plan drafted by our wetlands expert, Ed Sewall.  We

mailto:kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:spencer@washingtonlawcenter.com
mailto:jmitchell6686@hotmail.com
mailto:jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us


plan to begin the work within the next few days, so please let us know if you want to see anything in
addition to what has been provided in the attachment.  Thank you.
 
Spencer Parr & Joshua Mitchell


